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CASE NO. 891-V-17 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM #1 
February 15, 2018

 

Petitioner:  Jesse Rednour 

 

Request:  Authorize the following variance from the Champaign County Zoning 

 Ordinance in the AG-1 Agriculture Zoning District: 

 

  Part A:  Authorize the construction and use of an existing detached 

 garage with a side yard of 8 feet in lieu of the minimum required 10 

 feet, per Section 7.2.1 B. of the Zoning Ordinance. 

 

Part B:  Authorize the construction and use of an addition to an 

existing detached garage with a side yard of 8 feet in lieu of the 

minimum required 10 feet, per Section 7.2.1 B. of the Zoning 

Ordinance. 

 

Subject Property: A 1.77 acre lot that is part of Lots 2 and 3 of a subdivision of part 

of the east half of Section 36, more specifically in the Northeast 

Quarter of the Northeast Quarter of Section 36, Township 18 

North, Range 7 East of the Third Principal Meridian, in Colfax 

Township and commonly known as the residence at 589 CR 700N, 

Sadorus. 

 

Site Area:  77,101 square feet (1.77 acres) 

 

Time Schedule for Development: As soon as possible 

 

Prepared by: Susan Burgstrom 

 Senior Planner  

 

John Hall  

Zoning Administrator  
 

 

STATUS 

 

On February 9, 2018, P&Z Staff received a letter from Thomas and Pamela Smith, owners of the 

13.56 acre property west of the subject property (see Attachment). They request that the ZBA deny 

the proposed 8 feet setback for the proposed detached garage addition. They provide a list of adverse 

impacts that have occurred since the building of the existing garage and tree planting.  

 

On February 14, 2018, Thomas and Pamela Smith submitted a packet of annotated photos, 

conclusions, and questions for the Board (see Attachment). 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

A Letter from Thomas and Pamela Smith received February 9, 2018 

B Request for Variance Denial packet from Thomas and Pamela Smith received February 14, 

2018 
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